
Platte County R-3 School District 

Request for Proposal (RFP) – Purchase of 2022 School Buses 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Platte County R-3 School District is soliciting bids 

for the purchase the purchase of three (3) new 2022 model 77-passenger school 

buses and one (1) new 2022 model 42 passenger bus with lift.  There will be the 

trade-in of three (3) current fleet 77-passenger buses and one (1) 21 passenger 

cut-away.  In addition, each bidder is invited to submit a bid for four (4) used 

buses (not to exceed 20,000 miles) with the same specifications as noted for the 

new buses. 

Bid specification packets may be obtained, or arrangements made for a time to 

inspect the trade-in buses prior to the bid opening, by contacting Mr. JT Thomas, 

Transportation Director, at the Platte County R-3 School District at 998 Platte Falls 

Rd, Platte City, MO 64079 or by calling (816) 858-4820. 

Bids are due and will be publicly opened at the District Education Center, located 

at 998 Platte Falls Rd. in Platte City on Thursday, May 13 at 10:00am CST.  All bids 

should be directed to Mr. JT Thomas at the above address.  The district reserves 

the right to reject any or all bids. 

 


